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Your name could be here! 
See page 6 for details. 

Hello everyone, 
 

I wanted to take a minute to introduce myself to all of you. My name  
is Kay Manherz and I am the new administrative assistant here at      
Wyandotte UMC. Michele Shields, the former administrative assistant 
was wonderful in helping me transition into this position. I know I have 
some big shoes to fill and I know Michele will be truly missed, but I 
hope that I will be able to continue the great work Michele did here. 
 

Some of you may already be familiar with me since I grew up going to 
Wyandotte UMC. In 1990 my father Rev. Ed Manherz was assigned 
to be the paster here at Wyandotte UMC. My family moved from    
Holton, Kansas to Kansas City, and from 1990 until 1995 we           
attended this church. In 1995 my father was assigned to a new 
church, but I continued to attend Wyandotte UMC until 1998 when I  
left to attend college at Emporia State University. I have continued to 
be involved at Wyandotte UMC in many different ways since I first 
came here. I have attended  services, assisted with special programs, 
and my children, Jaden and Chase, were active in Sunday school  
and Youth Group for many years. My mother, Kathy Manherz, is     
incredibly active in the church and she  has kept me connected to  
Wyandotte UMC through her service to the church.    
 

I would like to thank you all for the warm welcome I have received 
from everyone so far. Many of you have stopped in to greet me, and  
it has been wonderful to meet all of you. I look forward to working for 
Wyandotte UMC.   Thank you for allowing me a part of this church 
family.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kay Manherz 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

COMING SOON: The Good Neighbor Experiment 
 
 

A Kansas City In-Person learning cohort begins this month.  This    
offers new and different ways of connecting with our neighbors 

through Asset-Based Community Development (ABCD).   
More information is available at  

https://neighboringmovement.org/good-neighbor-experiment  
Additional details about our involvement will be forthcoming.            

Let me know if you're interested. 
 

                                                                                Blessings, 
                                                                                  Pastor Kim 



WOMEN’S MINISTRY : 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 
Two Adult Sunday School Classes are 

available 
 
Pastor Kim leads a weekly Sunday School class that 
looks at current events and discusses how the Bible 
speaks to contemporary life. The lesson is emailed 
out on Thursday of each week for discussion on Sun-
day.  If you would like to take part, please contact 
Pastor Kim. This class meets on Sundays at 9:00 am 
in the library. 
 
The Crusaders Class is an adult Sunday school class 
that meets in the room just off Fellowship Hall. They 
participate in a number of different studies. This class 
also meets at 9:00 am. 
 
Children's Sunday school available when children are 
present. 
 

United Methodist Women  
 

Women’s Bible Study 
Will begin again soon. Watch for updates. 

 
 Ladies Quilting Group  

Meets on Mondays, 9:30 AM-Noon 
New ladies are always welcome! 

                                                      
Friendship Circle 

Thursday, August 18, 2022 
at 10:00 AM 

 
 

August Sermon Schedule 

Prophet Margins 

August 7 Learn to do Good (Isaiah 1:1, 10-20) 

August 14 Yielding Wild Grapes (Isaiah 5:1-7) 

August 21 I Knew You (Jeremiah 1:4-10) 

August 28 Cracked Cisterns (Jeremiah 2:4-13) 

The Outreach Committee has chosen The 
HUB, a ministry of the UMC in  

Argentine, to be a recipient of our  
congregational generosity. They have given 

us a list of hygiene supplies to be made  
available in their free community market.  

There will be a different focus each month. 
For the month of August, bars of soap;  
deodorant/antiperspirant are the focus.  

Donations can be placed in  
Fellowship Hall. 

 
Wyandotte Dinners Out 

 
Wednesday, August 3:  

Location: Danny’s Bar & Grill 
6:00 PM    

Topic: TBD 
 

Wednesday, August 17: 
Location: The Dotte Spot 

6:00 PM   
Topic: TBD 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 
Ladies Quilting 
9:30 AM-Noon 

2 
Walk 

8:00 AM 

3 
S.H.A.R.E. 

4:00 PM-6:00 PM 
The Dotte Spot 

 
Wyandotte  
Dinner Out 

Danny’s 
Bar & Grill 
6:00 PM 

Topic: TBD 

4 
Walk 

8:00 AM 
 

Men of Integrity 
Noon 

5 6 

7 
Sunday School  

9:00 AM 
 

Worship  
Service 

Communion 
10:00 AM 

8 
Ladies Quilting 
9:30 AM-Noon 

9 
Walk 

8:00 AM 
 
 

10 
S.H.A.R.E. 

4:00 PM-7:00 PM 

11 
Walk 

8:00 AM 
 

Outreach Comm. 
10:00 AM 

 
Men of Integrity 

Noon 

12 
Newsletter  
Deadline 

Noon 

13 

14 
Sunday School  

9:00 AM 
 

Worship  
Service 

10:00 AM 

15 
Ladies Quilting 
9:30 AM-Noon 

16 
Walk 

8:00 AM 

17 
Worship Comm. 

10:00 AM 
 

S.H.A.R.E. 
4:00 PM-6:00 PM 
The Dotte Spot 

 

Wyandotte  
Dinner Out 

The Dotte Spot 
6:00 PM 

Topic: TBD 

18 
Walk 

8:00 AM 
 

Friendship Circle 
10:00 AM 

 
Men of Integrity 

Noon 

19 20 

21 
Sunday School  

9:00 AM 
 

Worship  
Service 

Loud Offering 
10:00 AM 

 

Admin Board 
11: 00 AM 

22 
FOOD KITCHEN 

9:30 AM 
 

Ladies Quilting 
9:30 AM-Noon 

23 
Walk 

8:00 AM 

24 
S.H.A.R.E. 

4:00 PM-7:00 PM 

25 
Walk 

8:00 AM 
 

Men of Integrity 
Noon 

26 
Mailing of the 
September 
Newsletter 

27 
Trustees 
9:00 AM 

 
Game Night 

6:00-9:00 PM 

28 
Sunday School  

9:00 AM 
 

Worship  
Service 

10:00 AM 

29 
Ladies Quilting 
9:30 AM-Noon 

30 
Walk 

8:00 AM 

31 
S.H.A.R.E. 

4:00 PM-7:00 PM 

   

 



Thank You to everyone who helped out with the mobility carts, who went with us on   
July 17, and who brought us snacks for the road.  Much to our great surprise, we were 
named a contributing sponsor due to the size of our donation (25 carts!) and received a 

special recognition at the event. The weather was great, and we all had a lot of fun!  



NEWSLETTER 
 

Newsletters are sent by e-mail. 
 

If you prefer a printed copy, please call or email the office 
and one will be sent to you. 

 

Deadline for articles for the September 
 Newsletter will be Friday August 12, 2022. 

(please send by email to   
admin@wyandotteumc.com.)    

 

NOTE 
Mailing of the  September Newsletter will be  

Friday August 26, 2022. 

Sundays 10:00 AM 
 

Worship with us ONLINE at  
www.wyandotteumc.com 

or 
www.Facebook.com/WyandotteUMC/videos Preaching Schedule 

August 7 Rev. Kim Dominic 

August 14 Rev. Kim Dominic 

August 21 Rev. Kim Dominic 

August 28 Rev. Kim Dominic 

Come unwind in the middle of a hectic week. Come enjoy a 
time of coloring and fellowship in a relaxed atmosphere. 

 

 Join us every Wednesday  
from 4:00 - 7:00 p.m.  

 

All are welcome and need not be a  
member of the church to join. 

If you have an address update or correction, 
please let the office know by calling: 

913-788-5503 or emailing  
admin@wyandotteumc.com . 

If you’re not attending in-person  
worship, please continue to mail in your  

offerings. 

Nursery at 10:00 am 
August 7 Kathy M & Pat Gates 

August 14 TBD 

August 21 Jennifer & Ramona 

August 28 TBD 

To volunteer in the nursery: 
You can sign up in the sanctuary or contact  

Jennifer Beard at: 
jebeard28@gmail.com 

Chin Service Hosts 

August 7 
Don & Nancy Bradbury,  

Donna Lesher, Bob Babbitt 

August 14 Kathy Manherz, Fay Sturm-White 

August 21 Tim & Ramona Stowe 

August 28 Carla & Robert Chadwick 

Scripture Reader 
August 7 Fay Sturm-White 

August 14 Ruth Miller 

August 21 Pat Gates 

August 28 Judi Whiles 

If you’d like to read scripture on Sunday, get with 
Pastor Kim or contact the office at 788-5503. 

NewÊOfficeÊHoursÊ 
Tuesday-FridayÊ9:00ÊAM-12:00ÊPM 

OurÊChurchÊFamily, 
ThankÊyouÊallÊsoÊmuchÊforÊallÊyourÊprayersÊ 
&ÊsupportÊduringÊBill’sÊbrother,ÊMike’sÊillnessÊandÊ
passing.Ê 
AÊspecialÊthanksÊtoÊtheÊladiesÊ&ÊgentlemenÊwhoÊ 
preparedÊ&ÊservedÊtheÊfamilyÊlunch.ÊItÊwasÊperfect.Ê
WeÊareÊtrulyÊblessedÊtoÊbeÊpartÊofÊsuchÊaÊlovingÊ 
congregaƟon.ÊWeÊloveÊyouÊall. 
  ÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊBillÊ&ÊJudiÊWhiles 
    ThankÊYou 

DearÊFriends, 
ThankÊyouÊforÊyourÊcontribuƟonÊtoÊ 
MobilityÊWorldwide,ÊColumbiaÊ(PET). 
ConƟnualÊgenerosityÊsuchÊasÊyoursÊenablesÊusÊtoÊ
assistÊtheÊlessÊfortunate,ÊandÊweÊappreciateÊit.Ê 
 ÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊSincerelyÊ 
ÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊJimÊWall 

   ÊÊÊÊÊÊÊFormerÊPresident 

Pat Randolph has recently moved 
Her new address is: Sunrise Senior Living 

15055 West 87th St. 
Lenexa, Ks 66215 

Tina and Melissa Randolph have recently moved 
Their new address is: 6100 Corona Avenue 

Kansas City, KS 66102 



RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

WYANDOTTE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 
7901 OAKLAND AVENUE 
KANSAS CITY, KS 66112-2146 
Web Site: http://wyandotteumc.com 

August Birthdays and Anniversaries 

Need prayer? 
Have questions? 
Want off our mailing list? 
Call (913) 788-5503 

Page 1…………….Thoughts from Pastor Kim 
Page 2…………….Events & Activities 
Page 3…………….Calendar 
Page 4…………… Cart Celebration 
Page 5 ……………Service Information 
Page 6…………….Birthdays & Anniversaries  

If your birthday or anniversary is not shown on the list-
ing that is printed each month, please call the church 

office so it can be added to our list.  

TIME SENSITIVE 

Please save your Best Choice labels and 
Box Tops for Education for UMW.  
 
Labels go in the box on the shelf above 
the coat rack in Fellowship Hall or can be 
given to a UMW member.  

Would you like to see your name 
on the front of The Wyandotte 

Visitor? Sponsor the newsletter 
for $50 and you will be  

recognized as the sponsor of the 
month! Call the church for  

details. 

Do you have extra “stuff” lying around? Buttons?  
Keys you’ll never use again? Zippers, shoe laces, 
dog collars, beads, velcro, buckles, or felt? Clean 
out your craft materials and donate them to our 

quilting group. Making “Fidget Blankets” and arm 
pieces is a project planned for the group.  Thank 

you! Check out the display in Fellowship Hall!  

Help Raise Funds for  
Church Maintenance Project 
Maintaining the church building can be  

costly. Here’s how you can help: 
Trustees sell gift cards to raise funds. A listing of the cards 

available for purchase is on the bulletin board in the fellowship 
hall. 

8/1 -ÊBarryÊGoldblaƩ 8/21 - Ken & Lori Sturm 

8/5 - James & Lorene Jones 8/25 -ÊJaniceÊKlamm 

8/6 -ÊClydeÊStrimple 8/26 -ÊPaulaÊStedman 

8/7 -ÊJoyceÊHamilton 8/26 -ÊAshleyÊEaton 

8/16 -ÊFayÊSturm-White 8/30 -ÊColleenÊCook 

8/18 -ÊDaleÊDuƩon 8/30 -ÊCarsonÊBradleyÊMills 

8/18 -ÊJamesÊJones 8/31 -ÊDonaÊBeard 

8/19 -ÊJessieÊBrown 8/31 -ÊCharlesÊMatlock 

8/21 - Tim & ChrisƟna Nelms    


